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I would like to make a submission regarding the NZIIS.

I support the Green Party concerns regarding this scheme. There must be comprehensive
support across all income systems, with welfare reform, before NZIIS is introduced. NZIIS
must be as equitable and inclusive as possible. If these systems do not address the
problems our culture is facing, we will, ultimately, all be the losers.
Please consult the Greens for specific issues to be addressed.
Thank you,
Susan Washington
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